
 

 

Please be aware that the Pakistani authorities have imposed restrictions on 

travellers from the United Kingdom. Only Pakistani passport holders 

meeting certain entry requirements will be permitted for travel. It’s 

important you read the full restrictions and entry requirements which can 

be found here: https://virg.in/NNX If your passengers do not meet these 

requirements they will be denied travel. 

  

I have also attached the latest booking policy which will advise on 

changes and cancellation policies and an update on Pakistan flying. 

  

For a full update on Covid-19 (Coronavirus) Travel restrictions by 

destination please see this link. This will updated as and when we get new 

information, so please do check back regularly. 

 

https://flywith.virginatlantic.com/gb/en/news/coronavirus/travel-

restrictions.html 
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